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Mr. Kermit Geary 
RFD #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Sir: 

atop --doiei.gmert 

W ICHITA, KANSAS 

November 24, 1938 

In reply to your letter of the twentieth reporting 
reception of K A N S on our monitor schedule 
for November, be advised that you log checks 
perfectly with the station log. 

Your letter was very interesting to us. K A N S 
is located 250 miles southwest of K C MO and 
it was with a great deal of pleasure we noted 
our signals were better. However, the mound 
conductivity is much better in this district, 
and Kansas City is much larger than Wichita. 
Our radiator is located on the Lassen Hotel 
in the downtown district here. KCM0has 
a similar installation in downtown Kansas City. 

Again thank you for your informative letter, and 
so till the next schedule --CUL---. Incident- 
ally, our next schedule will be December 10, 
4:10 to 4:25 AM CST. I believe that we will 
make some mention of the information given in 
your letter concerning comparison of other 
station signals. 

Sincerely, 

6/Ted Heithecker 
KANSDROADCASTING CO. 


